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SPR-WalkOn-1 

Sponsor: Councilmember Lewis 

SLI instructing Office of Housing and Seattle Parks to report to Council on a plan to use the 
property known as the “Belltown Cottages” for low-income housing. 

 
Description: This Statement of Legislative Intent would request the Office of Housing (OH) and Seattle 
Parks and Recreation (SPR) to collaborate on a plan to rehabilitate the property known as the 
“Belltown Cottages” for use as low-income housing and to explore the potential transfer of the 
property from SPR  to Historic Seattle for the ongoing operation as low-income housing in partnership 
with the Office of Housing. OH and SPR are requested to submit a plan to the City Council’s Public 
Assets & Homelessness Committee by July 31, 2023. 

 

Responsible Council Committee(s): 
 

  

Public Assets and Homelessness 
 

 
 

   

Date Due to Council: 
 

 

July 31, 2023   
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


